
ENFIELD TOWN COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF A SPECIAL MEETING/BUDGET REVIEW SESSION 

THURSDAY, April 6, 2017 

 
A Special Meeting of the Enfield Town Council was called to order by Chairman 

Kaupin in the Enfield Room of the Enfield Town Hall, 820 Enfield Street, Enfield, 

Connecticut on Thursday, April 6, 2017.  The meeting was called to order at 

6:30 p.m. 

 

ROLL-CALL – Present were Councilors Arnone, Cekala, Deni, Edgar, Falk, Kaupin, 

Lee, Ludwick and Szewczak.  Councilor Davis arrived at 6:35 p.m.  Councilor Bosco 

was absent.  Councilor Lee left at 7:37 p.m. and Councilor Falk at 7:38 p.m.  Also 

present Town Manager Bryan Chodkowski, Director of Finance John Wilcox, Director 

of Development Services Michael Ciriello, Director of Community Development Peter 

Bryanton, Director of Planning Roger O’Brien, Chief Building Official James Taylor, 

Chief Technology Officer Paul Russell, Town Clerk Suzanne Olechnicki. 

 

BUDGET DISCUSSION 
 

Development Services, Information Technology and Town Clerk departments and 

divisions were reviewed. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

MOTION #4087 by Councilor Arnone, seconded by Councilor Cekala to adjourn. 

 

Upon a SHOW-OF-HANDS vote being taken, the Chair declared MOTION #4087 

adopted 8-0-0, and the meeting stood adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 


